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26th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent, 

Campsmount LEARN SPARX 

Our new approach to homework is working wonderfully with a high level of engagement and 
completion in all years over 95% every day. 

Maths is an exciting aspect of homework as it uses the online program SPARX to target your 
child with appropriately levelled questions linked to learning in lessons. This communication is 
designed to give you more clarity as a parent of the expectations of your child and what we, 
the academy, and you can do to support your child with their SPARX homework. 

What does your child need? 

1. A device with internet access as this is an online task.  

2. A log in to SPARX – your child has been provided with this by their maths teacher. 

3. Pre-planned time to complete SPARX tasks. 

What are the expectations of your child? 

It is expected that all students complete 100% of the SPARX tasks. 

Students will write their answers in their planners on the Friday ‘Maths LEARN page’ along 
with the code that each correct answer provides. 

100% completion will only show on your child’s home screen on SPARX when all questions are 
correctly completed. 

Some tasks provide a higher level of challenge. Your child may need support with these 
questions. Support can be accessed in the following ways: 

1. Your child’s maths teacher. 

2. The support videos on SPARX. 

3. Homework club – Monday to Thursday 3.00pm-3.45pm. 

4. You and your child working together using the SPARX support. 

Starting SPARX earlier in the week would help students to access all of this support. 

Each Friday Mrs Webb, our Academy SPARX Coordinator, will download a report from SPARX 
detailing completion and engagement from the SPARX learning platform. This will be used to 
allocate Campsmount LEARN Reward points. The Academy has awarded over 3,500 reward 
points to students for completing homework since launching our new approach. 

How can we support parents? 

http://www.campsmount.com/
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Our school website has details about Campsmount LEARN, including a video about SPARX. 
You can access this via this LINK. 

Mrs Webb will be available afterschool on Wednesday 27th September from 3-4pm for 
you to call in and discuss SPARX with her. If you are unable to attend that session, please 
contact school and we will be in touch to offer support to you. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. Learning beyond the classroom will help our students to 
be the best version of themselves today and in the future. 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Miss Hudson 
Assistant Principal 

 

http://www.campsmount.com/
https://www.campsmount.com/page/?title=Campsmount+Learn+Homework&pid=26

